Not for Service - Experiences of Injustice and Despair in Mental Health Care in Australia 
PART EIGHT: APPENDICES

8.4.1 RESPONSE FROM NEW SOUTH WALES GOVERNMENT
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MINISTER FOR HEALTH
HO5/ 3214

04 MAY 2012

Mr John Mendoza

Chief Executive Officer

Mental Health Council of Australia
PO Box 174 Deakin West

ACT 2600

Facsimile: 02 6285 2166

Dear Mr Mendoza

Thank you for your letter of 24™ March 2005 and the copy of the Mental
Health and Human Rights Draft Report.

| am enclosing a brief NSW Health Department’s response, as invited, for
inclusion in the report.

If you would like to have any additional information about the service

developments in the response, the person to contact is Dr Michael Paton in
the Department’s Centre for Mental Health on 02 9391 93009.

4
Yours sincerely

/
/]
A

Morris lemma MP
Minis;erfo Health
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Locked Mail Bag 961 North Sydney NSW 2059 Telephone (02) 9228 4299 Facsimile (02) 9228 4277
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